November Newsletter
Dear Parents:

The children have been very excited to share their “homework” with us and show the
hard work that they have done to write the Letter of the Week. They also love the
stickers!

Starting in November we will have “Pre-K Runners” every Wednesday. We will run/walk
around the track (the cemetery loop). | will always be at the end of the group walking
with children that do not wish to run. Mrs. Clark waits at the “Finish Line” for the
children. This is not a race, we talk to the children about how there are no winners or
losers, we do our best and have fun. We are learning good sportsmanship by cheering
for our friends! Children must wear sneakers on Wednesdays.

Topics:

November 3 - Letter E

November 10 - Letter F

November 17 - Letter G

November 24 - Our Thanksgiving Feast

Also, our topics this month will include Veterans Day, our American Flag, and Being
Thankful.

Our Bible Story this month will be “Jesus Heals 10 Lepers.” We will talk about how we
are thankful to God for all that he does for us. Part of this lesson will be manners that
the children have shown to their classmates and teachers by using the words “please
and thank you” especially at snack time when the snack helper is handing out snack.
We are very proud of them!

Because parents do not have the opportunity to come into the school to read our white
board with some of the fun activities we have done that day, | will be emailing a copy of
the white board home so that you can talk to your child about their day!

For our Thanksgiving Feast will be making Turkey hats and having special
“Thanksgiving” snacks.

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving.
Arlene Walker
Donna Clark






